

Monthly BulletinMay 2015



Shot by police officer was accidental

A police officer fired an accidental shot after his gun struck the driver's side window of a car believed to contain armed paramilitaries, an investigation by the Police Ombudsman has concluded.

The incident happened in south Belfast on 6 November 2013. No one was hurt and no firearms were recovered, but four men were arrested and two knuckle dusters and a wooden baton were recovered from the vehicle.

Officer disciplined for shaking youth



Ombudsman address to senior officers



Police made proper enquiries into missing person



Quarterly Statistical Update to31st March 2015



Complaint against police driver upheld



Guest lecture to QUB Criminology students



11 Church Street

BELFAST

BT1 1PG

02890 828600

info@policeombudsman.org







www.policeombudsman.org